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LITIGATION ASSOCIATE, MONTRÉAL  
 

Torys LLP is a highly respected international business law firm with offices in Toronto, New York, Calgary, 
Montréal and Halifax. We focus on maintaining long-term relationships with Canadian and international clients 
who demand the best advice and service from their outside counsel. Dedication to professional excellence 
and outstanding client service is Torys’ hallmark. Of equal importance is our commitment to maintaining a 
collegial working environment – one that brings together individuals with diverse backgrounds, personalities 
and styles in an atmosphere of friendship and team spirit. As a Torys employee, you will enjoy both an exciting, 
fast-paced work environment and a supportive, collegial and team-based culture. We do this by providing 
stimulating work and learning and development opportunities, as well as a competitive compensation and 
benefits package. 
 
POSITION OVERVIEW 

 

Torys is looking to recruit an exceptional lawyer to join our Montréal office, who distinguishes themselves 
through strong academic credentials, professional achievements and personal qualities. The ideal candidate 
will have at least 1-3 years’ experience in civil and commercial litigation practice experience acquired at a 
major law firm, a boutique law firm or top tier organization. The candidate must be perfectly bilingual, both 
oral and written. 
 
SKILLS & EXPERIENCE 

 

The ideal candidate will bring with them a positive attitude, a team orientation, and an ability to work 
independently and with minimal supervision. This role will be focused on both class-action matters as well as 
other high-end commercial litigation files. In particular, experience managing files, interacting with clients, 
preparing legal opinions, pleadings and outlines, as well as appearing in court is essential. Prior class actions 
practice experience is considered an asset. All applicants must be members in good standing with the Barreau 
du Québec, and have been called to the Barreau du Québec between 2015 - 2017. Being licensed to practice 
in Ontario, or having a common law degree with a willingness to become licensed in Ontario, will be 
considered a strong asset. 

HOW TO APPLY  

Interested candidates should forward a resume, cover letter and academic transcripts to Georgia Brown, Head 
of Legal Recruitment & Student Development at gbrown@torys.com.  

At Torys, we are committed to diversity in the recruitment, retention and advancement of our people. We 
believe that diversity of backgrounds, experiences and perspectives enhances the quality of our work and 
enriches our lives. We are committed to fostering an inclusive and accessible work environment. 
Accommodations are available for applicants with disabilities. If you require accommodation at any time during 
the recruitment process, please contact Georgia Brown.  
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